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Year 1 & Year 2 Parents/Carers 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SNACK MONEY 
 

Reminder … 

£1 snack money for 

Years 1 & 2 children 

should be paid every 

Monday. 

 

MILK 

 
A lot of 

children are telling us that they 

do not like milk and therefore are 

not drinking it. 

Could you please let us know if 

there is a reason for your child 

not to have milk so that we only 

order in what we know will be 

used. 
 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please provide your child with a 

water bottle so they can access a 

drink during the day. 

 

 

PE KITS 

We have our PE lessons every 

Monday morning. It is important 

for your child/ren to take part in 

these lessons.  They MUST come 

into school in their PE kit.  

Children should wear their 

uniform jumper/cardigan along 

with jogging bottoms or leggings 

over their kit, they will keep 

them on all day and go home in 

them. 

 

BOOK BAGS 

These can be bought from 

Reception.  Could children please 

bring their book bag into school 
EVERY DAY. 
(We have sold out! - they are currently on order, 

awaiting stock.  For the time being a strong 

plastic bag will be ok) 

Many thanks for your co-

operation. 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

